

Atlantic Academy Portland

an Aspirations Academy

Miss Heppell - Principal of Primary Mrs Bishop - Principal of Secondary Maritime House Southwell Business Park Portland, Dorset. DT5 2NA

Tel: 01305 820262 Email: Office@atlantic-aspirations.org

www.atlantic-aspirations.org

21st June 2022 Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Sleepover Friday 8th July 2022

We are excited to confirm that we are holding our Year 6 Sleepover on **Friday 8th July 2022**. Attendance at the sleepover is dependent on behaviour within school, and should there be a decision for your child not to be allowed to take part, this will be decided by the class teacher and you will be informed of this.

On Friday all Year 6 students can come to school in their PE kit as we will be going on a walk to Church Ope Cove where we will have a picnic lunch. Please provide your child with lunch, if your child is entitled to FSM and you would like us to provide a packed lunch please indicate this on the consent form at the bottom of this letter (they will need a suitable bag to carry this and their water in). Please ensure they have suitable footwear and clothing appropriate for the weather e,g sunhat/cream/raincoat. On our return to school, students attending the sleepover will remain on site for the evening where they will take part in a variety of activities.

We have arranged for Codfathers to deliver food, please indicate on the form the food choice that your child would like, we will also arrange for snacks and drinks during the evening and breakfast on Saturday morning.

Please ensure that your child brings the following to school on Friday morning ready for the sleepover;

Sleeping Bag

Pillow

PJs

- Washbag (inc. toothbrush and toothpaste)
- Change of clothes

Warm clothes

We would ask that no mobile phones or devices are brought into school for the sleepover.

Students will be supervised by members of staff at all times and will be sleeping in two separate areas of the school, split into boys and girls.

Please collect your child from the primary gate at 8am on Saturday morning.

In order to cover the costs of the refreshments we ask that you pay £8 via your sQuid account. The deadline for payment of this and for the completion of the <u>Consent Form</u> is **Wednesday 6th July 12pm.** If we do not receive consent and payment by the deadline unfortunately your child will not be able to attend.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Dalby KS2 Lead













